
Your ref:

Our ref: NYM\2022\ENQ\18982

Mark Andrews

Date: 19 March 2024

This matter is being dealt with by: Miss Gemma Brown 
Direct Dial 01439 772700

Dear Mark Andrews

Potentially unauthorised shepherds hut at land at High Langdale End Farm, Langdale 
End

Thank you for your correspondence received on 18 March 2024 which is receiving attention 
by the case officer named above.

Yours sincerely
H.Saunders

Mrs Hilary Saunders
Planning Team Leader
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